[bookmark: _GoBack]The major work of the VHC this academic year has revolved around an organizational vision for the future. Now that we are leaving the fundraising portion of our NEH challenge grant, we are looking to move to a model involving professional expertise that will also enhance the college and its mission. The following is a statement on our reorganization.

The Virtual Humanities Center at Great Basin College is a hub for humanities practice, preservation, and scholarship in rural Nevada, as well as both a presenter of and partner in presentations on ways of living and the spectrum of thought throughout our region.

Our mission is to collect the practices of living, present reflections of thought and being, and preserve the human experience for rural Nevada.

Our vision is to become a recognized pillar of the human experience and to be a consistent partner in presentation and preservation of the humanities in rural Nevada.

The Virtual Humanities Center fulfills its mission by providing opportunities for the exchange of ideas—the VHC assists in coordinating and preserving on- and off-campus presentations. With partners, we coordinate, assist, capture, and otherwise cooperate with relevant community partners to collaboratively capture and preserve the humanities in rural Nevada.

Our governing structure consists of an executive committee, an advisory board, and open meetings. The executive committee will consist of the VPAA, VHC Director, and Grants Director. The advisory board will be set initially by the executive committee, and will serve indefinitely by mutual consent. Regular meetings will take place that will be open, allowing relevant stakeholders to contribute to the conversation.

The future director of the VHC will be a half-staff, half-faculty position with expertise in archiving and digital humanities.

This also means that the VHC will no longer be a Senate committee going forward.

The VHC was also involved in multiple events bringing campus and community together for the 2017–18 academic year. Between a public panel discussion on blood quantums and the Native community and an additional one on religious freedom to Black and White Movie Night, the VHC tried to continue bringing the public to our campus. Going forward, this would make more sense as something coordinated through ACE and the VHC together, an initiative to be undertaken at the start of the next academic year.
